Ontario

On behalf of the Government of Ontario,
I am pleased to congratulate Suresh and Sarojini Shukla
and the members of

SHRI AMBIKA YOGA KUTIR
TORONTO

on the occasion of this

organization’s 20" anniversary.

Thank you for helping to build a healthier and more
active community through recreation and fitness.

Please accept my best wishes for a successful
and memorable anniversary year. May the future bring
further accomplishments and shared milestones for your organization.

Legislative Building, Toronto
May 31, 2016
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